On November 28, 2016, the [EQ team at Stevens Forest Elementary conducted the
first semester Indoor Environmental Quality (IEQ) walk-through. During the walk-
through, a small patch of mold was discovered on a piece of wood behind a loose
piece of back-splash laminate behind the sink in the staff lounge. The discovery was
immediately reported to the appropriate HCPSS department for investigation.



